COPY

Your Ref: TM/JW.

He & F,
: 29th Jenuary, 1946,

Ek Dear Sirs,

: I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the

v 24th instant respecting the steamer "SICILIAN PRINCE", and in
reply I have to say that consideration of the case has been deferred
as regards outstanding survey reguirements for maintenance of class
ponding the receipt of a further communication from you in the matter.

It will be appreciated that the Load Line Certificate, which
expired on the 31st ultimo, can be extended or renewed only as &
result of an examination of the vessel and the Sokiety's Surveyors
at the port concerned will be in a position to meke sultable
arrangements in this respect if desired.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clasgification Committees,
The Rlo Cape Lilne Ltd.,
5€, lLesdenhall Street,
LONDON, EeCe3e

R e e e e e 1
L

Do SYLS—coSHL L 665




